
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: February 5, 2024 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Acknowledge payment and submittal of CLOMR for FEMA project 

 

Due to conflicting data involving the base flood elevations as set by FEMA, the City of 
Deadwood is required to submit documentation in the form of a Conditional Letter of 
Map Revision (CLOMR).  

This requires a payment of $6,500.00 to be included with the submittal of the CLOMR 
for FEMA project clarifying the effects of the hydrologic and hydraulic characteristics of 
Whitewood Creek in Phase I of the proposed restoration efforts with the determination 
of Base Flood Elevations. 

The CLOMR documentation is being prepared by the engineers of record for the project 
being Towey Design Group and Albertson Engineering. 

 

Recommended Motion: 

Acknowledge payment of $6,500.00 and submittal of a Conditional Letter of Map 
Revision (CLOMR) for FEMA project clarifying the effects of the hydrologic and hydraulic 
characteristics of Whitewood Creek in Phase I of the proposed restoration efforts with 
the determination of Base Flood Elevations. 
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